
 

 

 

2020 ELC/OSHC/Vacation care fees 
 Date: 04.11.19 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers,                                                                                                                              

 

Thank you for your trust and support in caring for your child’s educational journey. We certainly value and 

hope we can continue our relationship as we consider it a privilege to have your child (ren) participate in 

Early Childhood and Out of Hours School Care Education. 

 

In order to operate and continue to provide the high-quality education, quality learnings environments, and 

advanced resources that parents/carers expect, we are hereby bound to increase our ELC and OSHC fees 

in 2020. The fees are effective from 1st May 2020. 

 

School has taken an initiative to support and meet parent’s requirements during school holidays by starting 

Vacation Care Program from this December 2019. Please see the fees structure below. 

 
If you have any questions regarding the fee increase, please feel free to contact Chandrika (Finance) or 

myself. 

Thanking You, 

Jo Martorella, 

Principal. 

ELC, OSHC FEES AND CHARGES EFFECTIVE FROM 1st 
MAY 2020 

 

 Per Day Per Week 

ELC $93.00 $465.00 

After School Care-Fulltime $22.00 $110.00 

After School Care-Casual   $24.60  

Before School care-Full-time  $12.00 $60.00 

Before School Care- Casual  $15.20 
 

   

 VACATION CARE FEES EFFECTIVE FROM DECEMEBR 
2019 

 

Vacation Care Full time/ Casual 
rate 

$70.00                    $350.00 

                   N.B: 

*Fees always must be paid 2 weeks in advance to maintain the position of your child (ren) in OSHC or ELC. 

*OSHC fees does not apply during term breaks and public holidays that fall during term breaks. 

* OHSC & ELC fees remains the same as mentioned in the above table when public holidays fall during the term. 

* ELC & OSHC fees will be reduced to 75% by providing at least 2 weeks prior notice of holiday by 
completing the change of booking form. This discount is applied only for 3 weeks per year. 

*Parents will be charged $50+ $5 per minute for late pick-ups 


